Regis Manor Primary School

A MEMBER OF SWALE ACADEMIES TRUST

Executive Headteacher: Mrs K Mirams

Head of School: Mr M Perry

Deputy Headteacher: Miss C Beevis Deputy Headteacher: Mrs K Low

Tel: 01795 472971 Fax: 01795472916

www.regismanor.org.uk



Middletune Avenue, Sittingbourne, Kent, **ME10 2HT**

office@regis-manor.kent.sch.uk

MP/KNC/Work Sharing - Reception - year 6

6 March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

At Regis Manor, we believe in building connections between home and school. One of the ways we have been doing this is to hold open mornings/afternoons where you can join your child in the classroom to support and share their learning as well as opportunities to come into the classroom afterschool and celebrate their work so far.

In Term 4 we will be holding another work sharing session afterschool.

Please note that there will be no open mornings or afternoons in Term 4.

Between 3.30pm and 4.30pm on Wednesday 14 March 2018, we would like to invite you into school and your child's classroom. This is an informal opportunity for you to look through your children's books and share in their learning. The class teacher will be available if you would like to speak with them.

We ask that you please let us see the children safely out of school as normal before you enter the building.

We do hope you will join us and we look forward to welcoming you.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Perry **Head of School**

















